
TOWN OF GRANBY 
COA Building  

10 West State Street 
Granby, MA 01033 

Telephone: (413) 467-7177      Fax: (413) 467-2080 
Website: www.granby-ma.gov 

 
Town Administrator: Christopher Martin 

 
Granby Select Board: Louis Barry, Chair 
   Mary A. McDowell, Clerk 

Mark L. Bail, Member 
 

Board Meeting: August 26, 2013 @ 6:30 P.M. 
 

AGENDA: 
CALL TO ORDER: 
NEW BUSINESS AND INFORMATION: 

1      Approve and Sign Dufresne Park Rentals 
2      Approve & Sign Entertainment License 

ADJOURNMENT: 
 



GRANBY SELECT BOARD 
SPECIAL SESSION 
AUGUST 26, 2013 

 
Members Present: Louis Barry, Mark Bail and Mary McDowell 
Others Present: Christopher Martin 
 
Chairman Barry called the meeting to order at 6:55 pm. 
 
At the last Board meeting the Pioneer Valley Chapter 8 entertainment license was 
approved.  The license just needs to be signed by the Board. 
 
There are two Dufresne Park rentals requiring the Board’s approval.  The first one is a 
softball game with no alcohol for August 29th.  The second one is a family picnic with no 
alcohol for September 15th.  On a motion by Mr. Bail and seconded by Ms. McDowell, it 
was unanimously voted to authorize the Chairman to sign the two rentals. 
 
On a motion by Mr. Bail and seconded by Ms. McDowell, it was unanimously voted to 
adjourn the meeting at 6:59 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Christopher Martin 
Town Administrator 


